



Cynthia Look

Assistant Director - China Manager
International Admissions & Recruitment
CENTER FOR INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION & GLOBAL STRATEGY

Science Library, Suite G40 1400 Washington Avenue Albany, NY 12222 www.albany.edu

рн: 518-956-8195 fx: 518-591-8171 clook@albany.edu

September 26, 2017

Mr. David Mok, Director Furen International School

Dear Mr. Mok,

Greetings from the University at Albany, State University of New York! The University at Albany would be pleased to consider qualified students from Furen International School for admission into our university. We will base our admission decision on the students' internal grades in their Final Year Examinations. These grades will allow the students to obtain provisional admission into one of our Bachelor programs. In order to obtain an offer of full admission, we will also require official GCE A Level results, or Cambridge International A Level results (CIE). Essentially, our decision will be based on student's 9<sup>th</sup> to 11<sup>th</sup> grade results and their A level preliminary results in their final year. Students who are accepted with just their preliminary results will need to submit their official GCE A level qualification once they are released by Cambridge. Additionally, FIS students are also required to submit the GCE O level results from Cambridge.

Students who obtain a grade of 'B' or higher on the GCE O Level English language exam will allowed to waive their TOEFL or IELTS requirement. Students who are not granted this waiver must provide a sufficient IELTS or TOEFL score.

Thank you and let us know if you have any questions!

Regards,

Cynthia Look

Assistant Director of International Admissions and Recruitment

Center for International Education and Global Strategy

University at Albany, State University of New York